Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments 180 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028 Telephone: 213/463-1629



February 25, 1982

Ms Enid Packard 9081 Grange, N.E. Comstock Park, Mi 49321

Dear Ms Packard,

Thank you for your recent letter to SPACES. We are making notes on Albert "Kid" Marty's work in Baldwin and appreciate your bringing him to our attention. Any additional information on Mr. Marty and his work would be greatly appreciated. We welcome articles, clippings, and photographs on the subject.

I've enclosed a recent newsletter and will add your name to our mailing list so you can stay current with the work of SPACES.

Again, thank you for your interest and enthusiasm.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Bullock Program Development

Seymour Rosen Director

Encl.

BAB/jd